
 

 

 

Our Benefice is part 
of the Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are available at St 

Andrew’s and can be found on the bookshelf by the 

font. 
 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop system.  
To use this please switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email Pew Sheet contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk  no later than 9.00am on Thursday  

or telephone (01386 446381) 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 
Newsletter for Sunday 6th  November 2016..... 3rd Sunday before Advent 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
**********************************************************************************************************

Services and events for Today & the coming week 
8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 

10am All Age Worship                  Hampton 

10am Fresh Expressions Fairfield 

10am Morning Worship Bengeworth 

 No Holy Baptism today  
3-4.30pm Splash! Childrens’ Service All Saints 

6pm SoulFood All Saints 
   

Mon 7th    10am Bible Study The Vicarage 

Tues 8th   9am Tot’s Group Guide & Scout Hall 

 9am Open the Book St. Andrews School 

 10am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

 1pm Funeral –  

                Mr Steven Hawker 

Cheltenham Crem. 

Wed 9th     10am Holy Communion Hampton 

 7.30pm Asum Bible Study 1, Broadway Road 

Thu 10th        

Fri 11th   Pat testing -Office & Church Hampton 

Sat 12th  Memorial Service –  

                     Emily Aveline 

Hinton 

 

 Sunday 13th November 

Remembrance Sunday 

  

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9.45am Parish Eucharist Hampton 

10am Parish Eucharist Bengeworth 

10am Fresh Expressions Fairfield 

11am  All Age Remembrance Sedgeberrow 
3 – 4.30pm Splash! Children’s service All Saints 

6pm SoulFood All Saints 
 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM OUR CHURCHES 
 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  

Janet Bailey, Maureen Cauldwell, Brenda Clarke, Sarah 
Clements, Grace Dolphin, Margaret Goodman, Olivia 
Hancock, Girlie Humphries, Sue Jones, Lewis 
Langstone, Clifford Lewis, Nina Lippett, Patrick 
Newbury, Janice Sinclair, Cyril Westwood, Jessie Webb, 
Michael Wood, Beryl Wood & David Thomas as well as 
others known to us personally.  
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time: “Ted” 

Phillips, Andy Hughes, Hubert Martin, Dennis Winnett, 
Betty James, Jean Adams and Steven Hawker 
 

Please pray for all children and young people in our community, 
especially all at the Fresh Expressions Church at Fairfield and 
those involved in Church groups and Schools.  
 

If you are writing a cheque to one of our churches, please 
make them payable to the appropriate PCC, ie Hampton 
Sedgeberrow or Hinton-on-the-Green PCC.  
                                                      Thank you for your gifts. 
 

Gluten free Communion breads are now available in 
all of our churches. If you require one please mention 
this to the ‘welcomers’ or one of the Churchwardens. 

 

Dates and Notices for your Diary 
 

Deanery Quiet Day 
Tomorrow  7th November  
Holland House 10am-4pm 

 

Hampton Open Church 
Saturday 12th November 10am – 12pm 

Church is open for refreshments & quiet reflection. 
 

Hampton Church Quiz Night 
Saturday 19th Nov. 6.30pm for 7pm 

Hampton Scout and Guide Hall 
Tickets £10.00 to include a Fish and Chip Supper. 
Phone office 446381 or see Carolyn or Margaret. 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY SERVICE 
 

Please remember Hamptons Service next 
Sunday begins at 9.45am 

 

Sedgeberrow Open Church 
Sat. 24th November 10am – 12 Noon 

Tea, Coffee, Cake & Raffle; plus quiet time if needed 
 

Open the Book 
Help is needed to produce costumes & props (at Home) 

If you could help please see Elaine or phone 01386 
40722. Also need Material & items that can be used to 

enhance the Bible Stories. 
 

Offer your hand for International Friendship 
Could you offer a few days stay over the Christmas period 
to adult international Students who face a lonely holiday 
on a University Campus? 
This is a voluntary position available through HOST a 
charity set up in 1987. To find out more please visit 
www.hostuk.org or call 02077396292 
 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet. 
Please send notices or information for inclusion in next 
week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am 
the preceding Thursday.   Contact:-Tel (01386) 446381. 

Email :- office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

http://www.hostuk.org/
mailto:bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk

